
To our friends in the Oregon Legislature: 
 
Switching back and forth from Daylight Savings Time to Regular Time is something that we never look 
forward to doing at our home!  Also, we have family living in another country, and it’s always hard to 
remember whether we’re sixteen or seventeen hours apart since they don’t change times! 
 
We agree with Senator Kim Thatcher that it’s time to “Ditch the Switch.” 
 
Thank you for listening, 
 
Coulliette and Harold Hagglund 
Newberg, Or 97132 
 


